Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education

Megan Coy, District IV Program Advisor
July 2017 Report

On-Site Assistance – 0 high schools
	Program Visits:


	


Workshops/In-services/Presentations 
· 2nd/3rd Ag Teacher Conference in Sherman, IL
Meetings/Conferences/Conventions 
· FCAE Staff Meeting Conference Calls
· Lakeland Update Ag Teacher Workshop, Mattoon IL
· STAR Conference Call

· Illinois Ag Teacher Grant Conference Call

· National Officer Candidate Meeting, Champaign, IL

Other Activities

· Illinois Ag In the Classroom Education Specialist Interview Committee, Bloomington, IL
· Working with presenters for the 2nd Year Conference

· Ag Ed Recruitment document Update

· GAST Inter information Collection

· Updating database with new teachers and programs

· Collecting contact information for schools without agriculture programs for Online Agriculture Course

· Developing scoring suggestions for the Illinois Ag Teacher Grant

· Developed and posted listserv messages
· Preparing Fall Meeting Agendas

· 2nd Year Ag Teacher Workshop Prep (Goal Setting Session & Curriculum Session)
· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.
Miles Traveled –204 miles
Commentary


After a whirlwind June of traveling, July consisted of more time in the office working on various projects.  Highlights for this month included seeing the Lakeland Ag Update Workshop come to life.  The faculty at Lake Land has been working very hard to put together a valuable workshop for agriculture teachers and were very pleased with the amount of response they received.  The day was filled with a number of different sessions from the various departments within the ag pathway and provided teachers with resources that could assist in their classrooms.  I also really enjoyed the 2nd/3rd year agriculture teacher conference.  Jennifer and I had a great time getting to work with the teachers, that now have a year or two under their belt and discussing challenges while celebrating successes.  Seeing the positive feedback from these teachers really made the event worthwhile and it is something I hope we continue in some way in the future!
